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Mount Mercy’s Harrington Is Off and Running 
 
 Incoming Mount Mercy freshman Grace Harrington (West Seneca) is having a successful 
summer competing in road races as she prepares to compete for the Magic cross country and track 
teams.  Harrington, the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Jeffery Harrington will join her older sister Olivia (class 
of 2018) at Mount Mercy. 
 Harrington placed first in her age group at the Mount Mercy 5K run on June 10th.  She finished 
with a time of 22.27, good for 32nd place out of 292 finishers and she was the seventh female to finish.  
She continued her excellent running, finishing as the first female at the Father Baker Father’s Day 5K.  
She placed 11th overall and was the first female to finish, turning in a time of 21.27.  
 Mount Mercy is looking forward to Harrington running for the Magic in September. 
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